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February 14, 2024

Attendance: Joan Nellis, Bradi Baker-Bowen, Matt Pepper, Kathy Nijenhuis, Brian Mayea,
Pam Ralston, Janessa Tucker, Sharisti Edward’s.

Board trustee report, Joan Nellis: Feb 29 school council meeting at 7pm. GPPsD reps are
asked go. Assurance meetings going on. Met with NWP and discussed overlaps. Lots of
advocating going on.

Principal report, Matt Pepper: long weekend for AB Games. Our school is a site for dorms.
Semester switch and get new options for junior high. Outdoor education is a new option being
offered.

Basketball is rolling in Junior high.

Literacy week with masked reader went well.

Black history month.

Ukraine day, organized with a student. 19 new students from Ukraine in our school!

School still growing! 720 kids now.

D&D club starts next week.

Connect capacity Team: DBT with grades 6 & 7.

Nitehawk ski date coming up. Pay online. 30
Volunteers needed.

Spring fling dance for Friday, May 10. 6-8pm.

New website- easier to navigate. Check out parent section. Blog sent to parents every 2 weeks.
Calendar is a great feature. You can report an absence online.

Kindergarten registration is coming up Feb 28 to pre-populate for March 11.
Results report is posted. Changing focus onto math.

AOB: Parent Teacher Interview
We will do another clothing swap! bring used school clothes to ICPS on interview nights.

Next meeting: March 13 at 6pm
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Adjourned at 643pm.

Sent from my iPhone



